

NEWS FROM THE COLLEGE OF BUSINESS

TULSA COMMUNITY LEADERS ENGAGE COLLEGE OF BUSINESS STUDENTS





Deputy Mayor Cassia Carr (seated)

Tulsa Chamber President Mike Neal

Tulsa's newly appointed Deputy Mayor, Cassia Carr (2009 alumna), met with Business freshmen to offer tips on preparing for career success. Tulsa's nationally recognized Tulsa Chamber President, Mike Neal, met with students to inform them of internship and job opportunities in Tulsa. Preparation for career success starts early in the College of Business (COB)!

COLLEGE OF BUSINESS—THE RENOVATION BEGINS



Before... Iconic "orange"...

After...

Thanks to a very generous donation, the third floor of the Graduate Center is undergoing a major renovation—and our college's graduate division is now known as the Fenimore Fisher Graduate School of Business. Though the need for a city permit caused a summer delay, evening construction is now underway. A focal point in the renovation will be a new Capital Markets Trading Floor and student-managed investment fund. Learn more at the Homecoming Power Lunch!

COLLEGE OF BUSINESS HOMECOMING EVENTS

Power Lunch – Join COB faculty members and other Business graduates to hear about the exciting things happening in the College of Business! Donors will be sharing their vision for the Fenimore Fisher Graduate School of Business and the new Capital Markets Trading Floor at ORU.

Power Lunch Registration

College of Business Endowed Scholarship Signing Event – Our prior Graduate School of Business Dean, Dr. Frank Romanelli, has created an endowed scholarship for College of Business students. Join us for the Declaration Signing Party on Saturday, 11/13, at 2 p.m. on the sixth floor of the GC.

ACADEMIC HIGHLIGHTS

In response to industry surveys issued by a joint group of practitioners (American Institute of CPAs/AICPA) and educators (American Accounting Association/AAA), a model curriculum for Accounting students has been proposed along with a new CPA exam, which will be launched in January 2024. ORU Accounting professors are working diligently to incorporate these changes in the COB's Accounting curriculum. ORU COB Accounting students will be well-positioned for future success!



Accounting Professors Terry Unruh & Dr. Doris Feltham

LEADING THE WAY IN FINANCE...



Jonathan Hall



Daniel Marques

ALUMNI HIGHLIGHTS

Jonathan Hall (2011 & 2013 alumnus) was appointed Commissioner Representing Business or Industry at the Oklahoma Commission on Children and Youth (OCCY) by Governor Stitt. He currently serves as a member of the Board of Directors and is a Managing Principal at Warburton Capital.

STUDENT ACCOMPLISHMENTS

International student Daniel Marques (Junior) recently completed a highly competitive internship with a Tulsa-based top venture capital investment firm, Atento Capital. Daniel is continuing to distinguish himself in the field of finance with an internship offer from a global asset finance partner, DLL Financial Solutions.

Make sure to connect with Daniel on LinkedIn!

Thank you, Jonathan and Daniel, for making us proud!

How can we help?

INTERNSHIPS - Do you need interns? We can help! Our students participate in internships in fall, spring, and summer semesters. Email Professor Meg Weinkauf at mweinkauf@oru.edu for more information.

BUSINESS PLANS – Do you need an in-depth business plan? Partner with the COB in the Senior Paper experience where companies are continually "wowed" by the quality they see. To learn more, connect with Senior Professor Dr. Joel Dash at <u>joeldash@oru.edu</u>.

What's new with you? We want to know!

Help us stay connected to celebrate and share your professional accomplishments with our global COB family. Follow us on LinkedIn at https://www.linkedin.com/showcase/oru-college-of-business, Instagram, Twitter, and Facebook@orubusiness. On social media, tag us in your posts and use #ORUCOB so we can keep up with you online!

Professor Meg Weinkauf, Lecturer of Management and Digital Marketing, is the COB point of contact for COB alumni stories. Email her today at mweinkauf@oru.edu with your life updates, recent promotions, new businesses, prayer requests, or anything else you want us to know.